Carefield Pleasanton Memory Care

Photo of the Month

Celebrating Father's Day

Letter from our...
Executive Director

Dear Friends and Families,

We had a wonderful month of June at Carefield Pleasanton!

From celebrating Father’s Day and enjoying the beautiful weather, to
honoring Juneteenth and welcoming the official start of summer with
our Toast to Summer Happy Hour, it was truly a memorable month.

As we move into July, we're looking forward to long, warm days, fresh
seasonal fruits, festive gatherings with friends and family, and of

course, Fourth of July celebrations.

We’'ll be marking the holiday with a barbecue on our courtyard for
our residents, an afternoon of good food and great company.

Additionally, we're excited to invite you to our upcoming Caregiver’s
Brunch on Wednesday, July 30th at 10:30 AM. It’s a perfect
opportunity to meet our team, ask questions, and enjoy a delicious

meal prepared by our very own Chef.

Happy Summer to you all!

Sincerely,

Eunice O’Farrell



Residents & Staft! Staff Anniversaries!

Joan L. - 7/05 Rebeca M. - 7/02
Jane D. - 7/05 Maria Z. - 7/11
Martha H. - 7/09
Stanley P. - 7/21
Adela A. - 7/31
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Carefield Pleasanton Memory Care
JUNE HIGHLIGHTS




